St Mary's Newsletter

www.henlowchurch.org.uk

Week beginning Sunday 27th May 2012



THE FEAST OF PENTECOST

WHIT SUNDAY

11.00am Sung Eucharist

An audio loop is installed for those with hearing aids: please switch to the 'T' position.

WE WELCOME all who join us for our service today. Please feel welcome to stay for coffee or squash after the Eucharist – the time to meet and greet.

FOR YOUR PRAYERS

-those who suffer in mind, body or spirit: Angie Rigney; Sue Denwood; Val Heaps; John Seal; Pam Marsh; Janet Bradford; Jean Mattock; Tom Vincent; Peter Pringle; Jasmine Dorricott; Archdeacon Paul Hughes; Mary Connew; Gill Taylor.
-those in care homes: Florence Emery; Margaret Pickles; Jessie Child; Pat Cook.
-R.I.P. Julia Noikovich.

THIS WEEK AT ST MARY'S

MONDAY 2^{8th} - 9.00am Morning Prayer TUESDAY 29th - 7.00pm Choir Practice 8.00pm Bell Ringing Practice WEDNESDAY 30th - 9.00am Morning Prayer FRIDAY 1st June - 9.00am Morning Prayer SATURDAY 2nd June - 10am to 4pm Church Open

NEXT SUNDAY - 3rd June 2012

TRINITY SUNDAY

11.00am Family Communion

NOTICES

A request for help: With having the church open every Saturday from the beginning of May people are needed to be here. Please help - a list at the back of the church!

The Rufus Lunch will be on Sunday 15th July at Northill Village Hall

Diamond Jubilee Any last offerings for the Diamond Jubilee Tombola stall please to 1 Jordan Close and please come and give us your support on the day - all proceeds to St Mary's

It is proposed to run a series of **Coffee Mornings** at various homes throughout the summer to culminate with one in the church in September when we will be making the draw for this year's Grand Draw (tickets will be available in due course). The first of these is on Thursday 7th June at the home of Issy and Tony Taylor so please come along and give your support and enjoy yourselves.



Henlow's Diamond Jubilee Celebrations on 2nd and 3rd of June will conclude on Sunday with 'A Tribute to Queen and Country'; readings, hymns and prayers of thanksgiving for the 60 years of service given to this country by Her Majesty the Queen.

Lead by the Rev'd Sue Groom and the Rev'd Dave Haseldine with the participation of St Mary's Church Choir, all are welcome.

ITEMS FOR THE NEWSLETTER TO THE EDITOR, JAMES BURGESS (Tel 01462 700115)

PRIEST-IN-CHARGE – The Reverend Sue Groom M.Phil, The Vicarage, 65 Church Street, Langford – 01462 700248; ASSISTANT CURATE – The Reverend Patsy Critchley BA READER – Angie Rigney - 01462 700072; CHURCHWARDENS – Mrs P Tomlinson, 1 Jordan Close - 01462 850233 ~ Mrs I Taylor 6 Crossways Close 01462 812536